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Linda M. Finucane

From: Paul Palumbo <palumbop@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 7:42 PM
To: Daniel Sexton
Subject: feedback for Deborah Pierce and Stephen Tise petition

Hello Mr Sexton, 
 
I am writing to you to support the Deborah Pierce and Stephen Tise petition for a special permit/site plan to 
construct a two-story addition at 126-128 Westland Ave. Deborah and Stephen have done a wonderful 
and tasteful job renovating this property so far. Before they took ownership of this property, I would say that the 
outward appearance of this home was deteriorating and not within the spirit of the neighborhood. They have 
since made quality improvements which have increased the value of the other properties in this neighborhood. I 
feel the proposed improvements will further improve the quality of the neighborhood.  
 
Thank you very for your kind consideration of these comments. I am available for further discussion if you feel 
it is necessary. 
 
Regards, 
 
Paul and Catherine Palumbo 
271 Cherry street 
West Newton, MA 02465 
 
617-332-1340 


